[image: image1.png]Wolfgang Puck






January 16, 2008
Global Leadership & Management Resources 
14622 Ventura Blvd. Suite 736 
Sherman Oaks, CA 91403
Dear Global:
I want to let you know how much my team and I have gained here at Wolfgang Puck Catering, from working with you and Global Leadership.
Leadership, execution, and measurable performance are traits that we value greatly in Wolfgang Puck. Your leadership tools and processes provided exactly what we need, both personally and for my management team, to facilitate our meeting our goals.
Thank you for leading the way for us to set meaningful goals and energizing me and my team with a culture of accountability.
Your Global executive program allowed me to get our goals in proper focus with our team while your expertise in the execution phase facilitated our overall progress.
I was particularly grateful Howard, that you facilitated and delivered our strategic plan exactly on-time when it was needed for review with our partner.
We look forward to continuing our work with you and Global so that we may continue to benefit from your programs, tools, and processes and reach the next level faster and better. 

Sincerely, 

C.S. 
President 
Wolfgang Puck Catering
